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Forest Grove Elementary School 

8525 Forest Grove Drive 
Burnaby, BC V5A 4H5 

 
Principal:  Mrs. K. Jones    
Head Teacher: Mr. D. Nussbaumer Phone:  604-296-9026 
Secretary:  Ms. K. Dawson 

 
 September 3, 2019                  Newsletter # 1  

       

Dear Families, 
Welcome back! I trust you had some to time to enjoy the summer and 
your family. Welcome to our new families. I trust this upcoming year will 
be a positive experience for all of you. Each school year brings new 
opportunities for friendships and learning. Forest Grove is a great place 
to learn and build community connections. Please stay connected to the 
school activities through our newsletters. The PAC sponsors many events 
throughout the year and they always have a page in the monthly 
newsletter with the latest news. 
 
The staff and I are looking forward to working with you and your family! 
We look forward to reconnecting with our returning families and getting 
to know our new families. We are feeling refreshed and we trust the 
students feel that way as well. 
                                                 - Kinder Jones 

School Supplies:  
A supply list is available online at www.forestgrove.burnabyschools.ca. Supplies should 
be brought to school as soon as possible. All supplies should be labeled with the 
student’s name. Thank you for your assistance. 
 

 
 

Temporary Classes for the First Week 
 

Students in Grades 1-7 will be in TEMPORARY classes for the rest of this 
week and remain with their last year’s class.  
 

 

Starting tomorrow, Wednesday, Sept. 4th, regular school hours will be in effect for all 
students in grades 1-7 A.M. 8:55 – 12:00   P.M. 12:45 – 2:48 
 

We appreciate your patience as we confirm our enrolment and staffing with the district 
office. We hope to be able to place students into their regular classes by Monday, 
September 9th.  If you have any questions or concerns during this time, please call the 
office at 604 296-9026.   
 

 

 


